From: Chris Ivey <civey@jdpso.org>
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 at 7:06 AM

To: I

Subject: RE: Public records request

No, sorry we don’t have the records you are requesting. The death in 2016 is our only in custody
death since we took office in 2012. The Warden goes online to the DOJ website and completes
the annual report, but we don’t keep copies of it, except for the one year where a death
occurred.





